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With regard to the proposed Acorn Way Residential Development, I wish to put 
forward the following objections. 
 
1) Increased traffic queues on Morley Road & Acorn Way which will lead to excess 
pollution. 
2) Increased flood risk owing to loss of green space and rainwater absorbing land. 
3) Increased population will put further strain on Oakwood schools, doctors/dentists 
etc.  
4) The Oakwood facilities are funded by taxes paid to Derby City Council whereas 
the residents of the new development will pay to EBC. 
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